Conor & Nikki Delahunty

33 hazelbrook,
Kinsealy Lane,
Malahide,

Co. Dublin
K36R272

23rd May 2022

Re Broomfield SHD ref no 313361

Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to lodge an observation regarding the above application and
significant changes to the original planning proposals for the adjacent sites.
Our young children play on the green outside our house and we feel that the
huge increase in the volume of traffic that is planned for the southern road will
create an unacceptable risk to their safety.

We also feel that the proposed revised traffic plan is at odds with proper
development strategy given that this is the primary open space for Hazelbrook
residents and heavily used by children on a daily basis.

We hope the above will be taken into consideration when the board is
reviewing the road layouts and traffic management strategy of the proposed
planning applications that impact Hazelbrook.

Yours sincerely,

Conor & Nikki Delahunty



